Our Holiday

* Wish? *

Building Stronger Family Bonds

15! Judicial District Eyes of the

Child Team is sponsoring a drive to

provide system-involved families (in

both child welfare and juvenile justice

cases) with opportunities to bond with
fun activities

- over the

. holiday

. season.

Items may be
from
entertainment
venues located
in or near: Gage, Johnson, Jefferson, Saline,
Thayer, Nemaha, Pawnee or Richardson
counties. Drop-off boxes will be located at
the County Court offices in those counties.

We will be collecting until December 13, 2024, at
which time the juvenile agencies will distribute to
system-involved families.

We are collecting:

e Movie passes

e Gift Cert/Passes to
roller-skating rinks

e Gift Cert/Passes to
bowling alleys

e Gift Cert/Passes to
Local
parks/museums/
activity centers

Thank you for
helping us spread
some holiday joy
by giving families
some fun time
together they
may otherwise
not be able to
afford!



